
North Beckton News 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are starting to look towards the end of the year and have some exciting events planned for the children to 

celebrate a successful year. We are also planning ahead towards September and there will be an opportunity for 

the children to meet their new teacher, and new class, on Tuesday 11th July. As ever, due to a number of chil-

dren starting and leaving North Beckton over the past year, there is a need for us to ‘re-assign’ classes in order 

to ensure they are balanced in term of numbers of pupils; this also gives the children the opportunity to work 

with some different people across their year group. 

The last day of term is Friday 21st July (1.30pm); any absences ahead of this time would only be authorised if 

due to medical reasons and the correct evidence shared with our attendance manager (Mrs Omer). 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Kettory 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

Sports Trips:  Over the last week, some children have participated in a TTLT Swimming gala and a Girls’ Active 

sports competition. Go North Beckton! 

 

 

 

 

 

For Sports Days, please can the children come 

wearing their PE kits. If they have a t-shirt that is 

the same colour as the ‘team’ they are in, they 

can wear that; otherwise please can they wear 

their PE t-shirts. We will be using the Whiley Gate, 

one-way system, for parents to come through in 

order to enter/leave the sports days. 

I would like to take this opportunity 

to thank Mrs Rowe-Wilson for her 

hard work and dedication whilst 

working with our year 1 pupils.  Her 

last day with us will be next week -

Friday 7th July and wanted to wish 

her the very best of luck for her future endeavours.  

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH


Please talk through the weekly lunch menu with your child/ren to help them select suitable meal choices.  Next week we 

will be serving Week  2 of the menu (available on to view on our school website: https://

www.northbeckton.newham.sch.uk/) 

Our ‘Thought for Next Week ‘ 

Next week, in our assemblies, we will be thinking about: 

“Setting the Bar HIGH! What is your potential?” 

Why is it important to aim high in life? 

Please be aware that there will be teacher 
strike action next week on Wednesday 5th and 

Friday 7th July.  This will mean some classes 
will be closed.  Please check study-bugs for a 

list of classes that will be closed. 

After School Clubs/Tuition 

Our After School Club programme will finish 

the week commencing 10th July and will then 

re-commence in the Autumn Term. 

Key Dates for your Diary 

 

 

Year 6 Leavers Prom 

Movie Night Reminders 

KS1 : Tuesday 11th July 3:45-5:30 

KS2: Thursday 6th July 3:45-5:30 

 


